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From: Maria Roussos <maria.roussos@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2010 8:31 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

I think its outrageous to regulate to such a degree
RIN 3038-AC61

When our economy is at such a low and many people including myself started trading Forex for income
its outrageous that you want to change the rules that other people in other countries are not subject to.

Please consider all the traders you are effecting instead of protecting.

Thank you
Maria Roussos



